
 

 
LE LIEN DIRECT     DIRECT LINK 

 
 

Pour plus d'informations, contactez :    For more information, please contact: 
 

   Nancy Lapointe           514-526-8280             nancy@1976usw.ca 
     Georgi Bates              604-513-1850  gbates@usw2009.ca 

 

25 janvier 2023           1-866-925-5952 www.1976usw.ca  January 25, 2023 
 

 

 
 

TO ALL USW CHAPLAINS EMPLOYED AT BRIDGES OF CANADA: 
 

Bargaining Bulletin #7 - Collective Bargaining with Bridges of Canada – January 30 to February 3, 2023 
 
 
Dear Chaplains,  
  
Happy new year!  This is a short bulletin to remind chaplains that the Chaplains Bargaining Team will be meeting 
with the Company January 30 to February 3, 2023 to continue discussions towards a renewal collective 
agreement. Talks continue to be productive and we look forward to productive discussions with the Company.  
  
We will convene chaplains’ meetings following negotiations to update all of you and discuss any new 
developments. 
  
Generally, we have been pleased to hear that hourly assignments of hours have been more consistent and 
robust. However, we have also heard some concerns about unexpected increases or decreases to monthly 
assignments. As always, if you have concerns about your assignments or any other workplace issue, you may 
contact your regional steward or email us at chaplains@usw.ca. 
  
In solidarity,  
  
The USW Chaplains Bargaining Team (Todd, Ed, Desmond, Sean, and Todd) 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To subscribe to text message updates from Local 1976, text “chaplain1976” to 32323.  
(Standard message and data rates may apply) 

  


